
Minutes 

Dean’s Administrative Council 

College of Education 

University of South Alabama 

UCOM 3619 

10:00 AM – 12:15 PM, July 27, 2009 

 

Members Present: Dr. Richard L. Hayes, Dean; Dr. Thomas L. Chilton, Associate Dean; Dr. Phillip Feldman, 

Associate Dean; Leadership and Teacher Education; Dr. Charles Guest, Chair, Professional Studies; Dr. 

Frederick Scaffidi, Chair, Health, Physical Education, and Leisure Studies; Dr. James Van Haneghan, Director, 

Assessment and Evaluation; 



 Dean Feldman distributed the “International Graduate Student Recruitment Initiative” and stated the 

handout lists the websites of various college institutions who have recruitment efforts underway.  The 

handout serves as an example of ideas to increase student enrollment at the COE.  Dr. Peggy Delmas 

announced she will be attending the Grad School Expo, October 5-9, 2009 to recruit for the COE.  The 

Expo includes stops in Huntsville, Birmingham, Montgomery, Tuscaloosa, and Mobile. Graduate 

programs are welcome to give her materials to take to the Expo. 

 

3. JagFest 

 An e-mail from President Moulton inviting the University Community to JagFest, 


